BRITISH SECURITY CO-ORDINATION

830, FIFTH AVENUE
(ROOM 3512)

NEW YORK 20, N. Y.

CIRCLE 6-6300

August 8th, 1944.

Miss D. K. Little,
145 East 54th Street,
New York City.

Dear Miss Little:

I was very glad to see you to-day, and to learn that your
health is so much improved and I trust that you will soon be so com-
pletely recovered that you will be able to apply yourself to your
post-war activities.

As you know, we are reducing our staff quite considerably
as the war is drawing to a rapidly successful conclusion. Much as we
regret having to lose the services of members of our loyal staff, the
reasons for sgo doing are naturally a source of the greatest satisf{ac-
tion both to us and to them.

Your very long service in this office has been so much appre-
ciated by the authorities that I would like to suggest that you remain
nominally on our staff for one month longer, that is to say, until
September 10th, and that you continue your leave of absence without pay

-until that date. I shall place on record that your resignation is
accepted with great regret and with much eppreciation of all you have
done in the organization and adminisztration of this office.

Yours sincerely, _
A. T. V. Wolton,

Administrative Officer.
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